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January 23, 2014 
 
Gerald Cote 
PO Box 105 
Barrington, NH 03825 
 
Re:   Appeal to ZBA decision for Case #238-4-TC-13-ZBA-Variance (The Three Socios, LLC).  
 
Dear Gerald: 
 
This is to inform you that the Barrington Zoning Board at its January 15, 2014 meeting concluded by a 
vote of 5-0 that the request for rehearing had not been filed within (30) days after the ZBA’s 
underlying decision and therefore the Board had no jurisdiction to hear the request.  Please see RSA 
677:2. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Marcia J. Gasses 
Town Planner & Land Use Administrator 
 
cc: Stephen Jeffery 
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